
 

 

 

AVISTA CORPORATION 

DBA AVISTA UTILITIES 

 

NOTICE OF TARIFF CHANGE 

(Electric Service Only) 

------------------------ 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the "Sheet" listed below of Tariff WN U-28, covering electric 

service, has been filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission at 

Olympia: 

 

 Seventh Revision Sheet 58A  Canceling    Sixth Revision Sheet 58A 

 

The purpose of this filing is to pass through a new 6% utility tax imposed on gross 

revenue from the sale of electricity within the City of Waverly as specified by Ordinance 

No. 261.  The fee is requested to become effective September 1, 2023 and will increase 

annual revenues by approximately $7,700. The Ordinance states the following: 

 

Upon every person, firm or corporation engaged in or carrying on an electrical energy 

business of sale, delivery or distribution of electricity, a tax equal to six percent (6%) of 

the total gross income derived from the sales of electricity to users in the Town. 

 

Copies of the proposed tariff changes are available for inspection in the Company's 

offices and on the Company website at https://myavista.com/about-us/our-rates-and-

tariffs/washington-rate-requests. 

 

 

 

Issue Date: July 18, 2023 

Post Until: September 1, 2023 


